
Notice 
 

All the Students 
Faculty of Management Studies 

 
 

Subject: Lecture Arrangements for 14th, 15th & 16th May 2025 

Please be informed that the Student Services Department will carry out chemical 

pest control treatments in the hostels starting tomorrow. Following the 

treatment, the hostels will remain closed for two days and then be kept open for 

ventilation for another two days before students are permitted to return. 

Accordingly, hostel access will only be granted from 14th May 2025 onward. 

In light of this, the Faculty has decided to continue online lectures until 16th May 

2025. This measure is taken to prioritize student safety and ensure adequate 

time for the chemical effects to dissipate. 

 

Senior Assistant Registrar  

Faculty of Management Studies  

09-05-2025 

 
 


